ASH GROVE NEWS

Week Ending 12.09.2025

What's On?

Inspire Session - 1/2W	Wed, 17 th Sept - 2:15pm
Pyjama Night	Thurs, 18 th Sept - 5pm to 6pm
Inspire Session - 2B	Wed, 24 th Sept - 2:15pm
Parent Robin Wood Meeting	Thurs, 25 th Sept - 3:30pm to 4pm
Parent Year 6 Northumberland Meeting	Tues, 30 th Oct - 3:30pm to 4pm

STAR OF THE WEEK

Nursery - Clayton W

Reception - Poppy O

1A - Eleanor O

1/2W - Beatrix F

2B - Isabelle T

3D - Evelyn T

3/4MC - Harry N

4E - Elsie F

5J - Evie L

6W - Jaxson W

ATTENDANCE (TARCET 97%))

Whole School

95.56%

Compulsory School Age Attendance

96.59%

Winning Class

3D - 100%

Classes 97% above

2 (3D & 6W)

Students above 97%

228

Best Start In Life

A new Best Start in Life website has recently launched for Wakefield families.

The website offers support for families and helps children to be more ready to start school

Beststartinlife.gov.uk will officially replace the Childcare Choices website as the main source of information for early education and childcare support. It offers a range of resources for families, including eligibility for childcare offers, information about Best Start Family Hubs in their area and support on even more topics from pregnancy, through their child's journey to starting school and beyond.

Click the link above to access the website.

E-Scooters

We have received communication from West Yorkshire Police about the illegal use of E-Scooters in the local area. Please find some key information below. We will continue to educate our children around the legalities of E-scooters and would appreciate it if you could also discuss this, as appropriate.

Individually owned e-scooters are illegal on public roads, cycle paths, and pavements. They can only be used on private land with the owner's permission. West Yorkshire Police can seize e-scooters used illegally, and riders face fines, penalty points on their driving licence, and potential seizure of the vehicle. Parents should be aware that e-scooters are treated as motor vehicles, and using one without meeting the requirements (like insurance, a valid licence, or being over 16) is an offence.







Star of the Week

We are extremely proud of our Stars of the Week. These children have been chosen for a variety of excellent reasons; demonstrating our Pocket & Behaviour Principles around school, being resilient, excellent presentation in books and being fantastic role models. Well done!

Pyjama Night

On Thursday 17th September 5-6pm, we will be having our 3rd Pyjama night since we started it at Ash Grove!

This is a chance for pupils to come back to their classroom in their PJs with teddies, blankets, dressing gowns etc and have some time enjoying all things reading!





Easy Fundraising

Easy Fundraising did you know that Ash Grove Primary Academy PFA, West Yorkshire are registered on #easyfundraising? This means you can raise free donations for them 2025 when you shop online! Over 8,000 retailers will make a donation on your behalf when you shop. All the big names like Sainsbury's, M&S, Argos and Just Eat are ready to donate at no extra cost to you.

